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Report Recommendations    

 
 

Notice of Motion – Board Endorsement for Canadian Urban 
Transit Association Report Recommendations 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on September 24, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that: 
 
1. The TTC Board endorse the recommendations in the Canadian Urban Transit 

Association's 'Public Transit and A Green, Inclusive Recovery' report and request 
the Chief Executive Officer, to write to the Federal and Provincial Ministers of 
Transportation with the Board's endorsement with particular emphasis on the 
following recommendations: 

 
a.  A request for ongoing operating funding support from the Federal and Provincial 

Government; 
 

b.  Accelerate transit capital projects that address crowding and capacity; 
 

c.  Continue to build-out transit capital projects to complete transit networks, 
decongest our cities, and create jobs; and 

 
d.  Invest in transit projects that will meet the needs of groups disproportionately 

impacted by the pandemic. 


